
 

 

 

 

TOWNSHIP OF MONROE, MIDDLESEX COUNTY 

HOUSING AND COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT 

CITIZENS ADVISORY COMITTEE 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING  

 

The Township of Monroe Housing and Community Development Citizens Advisory 

Committee will hold a Public Hearing to discuss plans for using the 2024 Housing 

and Community Development funds which have been allocated to the Township 

under the U.S. Department of Housing and Urban Development Community 

Development Block Grant (CDBG) program. This year the Township will receive 

$166,380.00 in CDBG funds. 

The public hearing will be held on Wednesday, February 28, 2024 at 10:00 a.m.  in 

the Council Chambers at the Municipal Building, One Municipal Plaza, Monroe 

Township, New Jersey. Township residents are invited to attend the public hearing.  

 

       Stephen Dalina, Mayor  

       Township of Monroe  


